Key Stage 1

Class News
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Things to
hote for
your class

Please ensured clothes, snack
and lunchboxes, and water
bottles are named.

Many thanks, KS1 Team.

Although the weather is
currently kind to us, please
remember to send in wet
weather gear (hamed,
waterproof jacket and wellies
if requested), so our pupils
can continue to enjoy their
playtimes outside and any
outdoor learning later in the
term.

Thank you!
Any questions, please pop a

note in the Home:School
Diary.

i This Term

Cloud, Butterflies and Bees classes
have all settled well into their new
learning environments.

We have spent the past few weeks getting to know
each other through play and 'in the moment' learning.
We have been getting used to our new routines,
exploring our new classrooms, outdoor areas and
making relationships with the staff and our peers in
classes.

Our topic this half term is 'Marvellous Me'. We have
enjoyed exploring our bodies and faces in particular
and thinking about what we like and don't like. This is
helping the adults learn more about us as individuals,
as a class and what we need to be the best learners
we can be.

Once we are more familiar, and confident within using
the space within our immediate environment, we will
begin to access the curriculum in the wider school.
After half term each class will begin swimming. Your
child's class teacher will let you know which

day this will be for your child.

The children have all now been sent home

a reading book and library book. These

will be changed weekly, please do share
these with your child as regularly as possible
at home.

We look forward to the learning journey we will have
together in KS1.




